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Questions?  Need assistance? Call the HP Provider Assistance Center Mon.–Fri.  8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Toll free at 1-800-842-8440 or write to HP, PO Box 2991, Hartford, CT  06104  
Program information is available at www.ctdssmap.com  

 

 

This purpose of this bulletin is to clarify recent 
guidance provided in Provider Bulletin 2012-09/Policy 
Transmittal 2012-03 issued March 2012, “Updated 
MEDS Fee Schedule and Reimbursement” under “Prior 
Authorization” (PA).  The Department of Social 
Services (DSS) is not adding PA for repairs to 
prosthetic procedure codes ranging from L5000 
through L7499 with the exception of the four 
miscellaneous codes that are not priced by Medicare, 
L5999, L6715, L6880 and L7499.     
 
Please note that all purchases for prosthetics procedure 
codes ranging from L5000 through L7499 will require 
PA. 
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